December 29, 2008

Craig Allen, Comedian-Corporate Entertainer
14720 Southampton Drive
Burnsville, MN 55306

Dear Craig,

Thank you for entertaining us at our company Christmas Party. Our decision to contact a
comedian was a last-minute decision, and your flexibility was very-much appreciated.

Feedback from your performance was very positive! Even though we had quite a large
and diverse group (about 200 people), your material left everyone with tickled tummies!!

We look forward to hearing your humor in the Duluth area in the future!

Thanks again,
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Cathy Baker and the New Page Christmas Party Committee



